
 

 

 

 

For Immediate Release                        December 2, 2019 

Contact: Rep. Scott Allen                   (608) 266-8580 

 

Rep. Allen statement on Waukesha South High School Incident 

 

Rep. Scott Allen released the following statement regarding the shots-fired incident at Waukesha South 

High School: 

 

“We are grateful for the brave student who reported the possession of a weapon on campus to the 
School Resource Officer this morning. It is a testament to the student's character. His/her courageous 
action helped prevent a potentially tragic event. 
 
Our community is also grateful for the professionalism demonstrated by the School Resource Officer 
and the Waukesha Police Department. While the situation is deeply troubling, we take heart knowing 
that law enforcement stands ready to selflessly protect innocent lives.” 
 

 

### 

The 97th Assembly District includes portions of the City of Waukesha 

and the Towns of Waukesha, Genesee, and Mukwonago. 


